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Donõt forget our 
SunSmart Policy.  
Hats to be worn  
during  

Terms 1 and 4. 
 

Last Friday we were able to use of 

new Anzac Memorial Garden for 

our ANZAC service. We were 

fortunate with the weather and 

were able to hold it outside. Our 

Grade six students did a 

magnificent job and all are to be 

congratulated with the way they 

set such a dignified and 

respectful tone for our service. 

We had representatives from 

various schools and Returned 

Servicemenôs Leagues, all were 

impressed not only by the service 

but by the wonderful behaviour 

of all our students.  

Mr Bob Matthewman from 

Caroline Springs RSL presented 

Mr. Hunt with a óSpirit of Anzac 

Awardô in recognition of our 

schoolôs efforts in respecting and 

remembering the efforts of our 

servicemen and women. This 

award is being framed and will be 

displayed shortly . 

 

 

We thank the very many parents 

who attended and there were 

many proud parents of the 

presenting students amongst 

them.  

I would like to give a special 

thank you to our very talented 

Miss Ly who used her skills to 

create four beautiful wreaths for 

the school , and to Mr Nelson  

and Mr David Finlay  for  their 

hard work organising and 

preparing the school for the 

outdoor service but most of all 

thank you to all the students and 

staff for making our Anzac 

service a very emotional and 

special occasion. 

 

 

 

Included below is a thank you we 

received from the St. Albans 

Sports Club. It was one of several 

received.   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

1st May  
òREAD A BOOK  
EACH  DAY IN MAYó 
  Begins 

6th May  District Cross Country  

7th and 
8th May  

Mothers Day Stall 

18thñ
22nd May  

Education Week 

21st May  
SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 
Students are to come to 
School in full uniform  

ANZAC SERVICE  


